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SUBMISSION ON CONSULTATION PAPER 

BY AUSTRALIAN SHAREHOLDERS’ ASSOCIATION (ASA) 

We submit the following comments on this paper. 

The Australian Shareholders’ Association (ASA) represents its members to promote and safeguard 
their interests in the Australian equity capital markets. The ASA is an independent not-for-profit 
organisation funded by and operating in the interests of its members, primarily individual and 
retail investors, self-managed superannuation fund (SMSF) trustees and investors generally 
seeking ASA’s representation and support. ASA also represents those investors and shareholders 
who are not members, but follow the ASA through various means, as our relevance extends to the 
broader investor community.  

ASA will deal with the proposals and questions in the order set out in the paper commencing on 
Page 33 RG 174 update. We make the point that our responses are expressed from the point of 
view of investors and not those of practitioners involved with companies or schemes the subject 
of this paper. As such we look at the proposals to judge what impact they will have on investors 
and not from the viewpoint of practitioners and their workload. 

Proposal 

 A1. 

A1Q1. Support option 2. Only feasible option. 

A1Q2. N/A 

A2. 

A2Q1. No other issues. 

B1. 

B1Q1. Nothing to add. 

B2.  

B2Q1/2/3/4. Yes. Yes. Yes. Yes. 

B3.  






